
Dr Alexander’s Hair Loss Clinic, 
 
I am writing this letter to humbly express my sincere gratitude for the medical “miracle” and care I received 
from Dr Kevin Alexander and his wonderful staff. 

 
In January 2019 I started noticing some hair loss but put it down to seasonal change or perhaps a bit of stress. 
In March 2019 I started realizing that something was drastically wrong and in May 2019 I was basically bald 
with just a few patches of long hair left on my head.  
My long hair has always been very much part of my identity and at this stage I struggled to put my head out of 

the door and had to wear a wig. My husband and young daughters  were supportive but also very worried and 
life as I knew it for 43 years ceased to exist as I looked like a proverbial “bald zombie.” 

 
I looked everywhere for answers and remedies to cure the baldness. I was sent from pillar to post with no 
evident answers or explanation making any sense.  
Fortunately my hairdresser friend insisted that I make an appointment at Dr Alexander’s Hair Loss Clinic. On 

the 16th of May 2019, Dr Alexander diagnosed me with Alopecia Areata and placed me on immediate 
treatment for a duration of 3 months.  

 
It is four and a half months later and my confidence is restored. Looking into a mirror I now see a full  head of 
thick, short hair. I am forever grateful to Dr Kevin Alexander and his staff for giving me back my sanity and my 
life. This might sound extremely vain to someone who has not experienced the shock and devastation caused 

by losing one’s full  head of long hair in a matter of 4 short months but it was one of the most traumatic times 
of my life.  

 
Good hair days make me feel l ike I can rule the world!!! 
 
 Please keep up your phenomenal Clinic, concern a nd care Dr Alexander. Without you the devastating impact 
of my severe hair loss would have destroyed my world.  

 
Kind regards 

Ms. Z 


